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MEMORANDUM
To: Senator Marklein
From: Aaron Gary, Senior Legislative Attorney, (608) 261-6926

Subject: Technical Memorandum to 2015 SB 236 (LRB-2844/1) by DOR

We received the attached technical memorandum relating to your bill. This copy is for your
information and your file.

If you wish to discuss this memorandum or the necessity of revising your bill or preparing an
amendment, please contact me.



MEMORANDUM
August 26, 2015

TO: Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Reference Bureau

FROM: Bob Schmidt
Department of Revenue

SUBJECT: Technical Memorandum on Senate Bill 236, relating to: temporary alcohol beverage
retail licenses.

The department has the following concerns with the bill,

1. The legislation is effective the day after publication. The department recommends an
effective date beginning the first day of the first month after publication of the act to revise
current publications, and prepare responses to questions listed on the Revenue website; and
to allow time to educate municipal licensing authorities.

2. The bill directs the department to update and distribute printed copies Publication 302 to
reflect the enacted changes. The department no longer prints Publication 302, which is

available at the Department's website. The department suggests the author remove section
7 of the bill.

If you have any questions regarding this technical memorandum, please contact Jacek Cianciara at
(608) 266-8133.

cc: Senator Marklein



